Parnjit Singh

From: Duncan Sparkes

Sent: 10 October 2021 15:44

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Nathaniel Young

Subject: Planning application 2021/3370/P : 106 King Henry's Road, NW3

For the attention of: Nathaniel Young.

| am sorry that | missed the deadline for commenting on this application, which does not seem to have
been well publicised in the neighbourhood.

The application seeks permission to erect an additional storey above an existing property. No other
adjacent property yet has an additional storey, so this application would, if approved, set a far-reaching
precedent.

If the Council approves applications for an additional storey for any property in this row of houses, | hope that it will
insist on reasonable stylistic unity to preserve the generally uniform appearance of these properties.

| note that a row of similar properties in Elliott Square (overlooking King Henry's Road) received permission
to erect an additional storey, and this has been achieved in a way that preserves stylistic unity along the
row of houses: the design of the new storey is uniform across the entire development.

Thank you.

Duncan Sparkes
137 King Henry's Road, NW3 3RD.



